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Sandra Soto

From: Shannon Hudson  
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 3:19 PM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Greg Shafer; Patti Daniel 
Subject: RE: Filing from Wildwood 
 
It should be a new docket.   
 

From: Hong Wang  
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 2:49 PM 
To: Shannon Hudson 
Cc: Angela Charles 
Subject: Filing from Wildwood 
 
Shannon, would you please take a look at the attached, and let us know whether it should be placed in Docket 150022, 
170000 (undocketed filings) or, it should be a new docket? 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance! 
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